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This email is sent to you as I have concerns about the proposed residential planning on
this site.  Some of my concerns are: 

Increase in the volume of traffic and parking on a section of the road that has already
has limited vision and safety whilst trying to access/leave driveways.

Increase in public transport passengers, resulting in more litter deposited in the burn,
next to bus stop, which in the last 6 years I have only witnessed being cleaned once.

The effect it will have on the burn itself, posing an increased risk of flooding to the
surrounding area.

I have previously telephoned after receiving my notification letter, but I have not been
able to discuss my concerns with anyone from development, planning and environment. 

I am requesting a written response to my concerns.

Helen Close

 




